From: Georgie <loonlaker@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:10 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Pets One Recipient

CAUTION:External email.

My retirement from twenty-five years of service is Pers One. With costs rising everyday in our post pandemic times |
find my purchasing power diminished greatly. Inflation is at our doorstep as well. Please consider granting Pers One a
standing Cost of Living Allowance so that | can meet my financial obligations.

Thank you.
Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



